                                                                  January 2002
 The Company Inc One.                                                                               

A Talent Management and Consulting Group

522 Landfair, Suite 107

Los Angeles Ca.   90024

e-mail to: thecompany1@eudoramail.com
Web-site: http://thecompa.tripod.com/thecompany1
Message center 310-348-9853 box 5547

Dear prospective client,

     Thank you for you interest in The Company One Inc. and it’s upcoming projects. Treehouse Productions Ltd. the Sister Company, is the film and production arm of TCOI. The Company One Inc. Your letter and resume will be filed in TCOI’s database and you will be considered for all up-coming projects. Treehouse Productions Ltd. is planning to start a feature in May 2002.

     If you are in need of job location assistance please consider becoming an associate of TCOI. We charge a one, time fee of  $20.00 US dollars. You will be maintained in our database for one year at which time you can renew. You can also send us additions to you credits or resume at no additional charge.

     Please know that we are a growing company and job opportunities will present themselves more as we expand. I personally want to thank you for taking the time to submit your letter and resume and know that we keep everyone whom contacts us in our database.

     Happy holidays from all us at TCOI and Treehouse Productions Ltd. and may the New Year bring you all the best you deserve in your career.

                                                  All the best,

                                           William Wilde S.A.G.

                                           CEO The Company One Inc.







